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April 6th Afternoon Update - Yavapai County Community Health Services 

Yavapai County has 57 Cases, First Death 

To date, 32,534 Arizonans have been tested for COVID-19. 1,108 residents have been tested in Yavapai 
County, with 1,054 tests being negative (95%).  There are now 57 cases in Yavapai County; 10 in Prescott, 
10 in Prescott Valley, 10 in Sedona, 13 Other-Quad-Cities, 6 Other- Verde; 1 unknown; 18 seniors 65+, 33 
adults 18-64; 6 minors (0-17); 25 males, 32 females.   VVMC is reporting no hospitalizations, with 8 persons 
under investigation.  YRMC reported 3 hospitalizations, with 11 persons under investigation on West 
Campus, 3 on the East Campus. 

• Yavapai Emergency Operations PPE Donations – see www.yavapai.us/chs 

• YCCHS limiting immunization appointments except for infant or respiratory vaccines.  771-3122. 

• Yavapai County WIC offers all services online or by phone to existing or new clients – call 771-3138. 

• The Yavapai Emergency Phone Bank - 928-442-5103 

• COVID-19 information en español  

What can I do if I am or may be ill with COVID-19? 

If you develop symptoms and you've been exposed to the virus COVID-19, contact your doctor for 
medical advice. If you need to go to the doctor or hospital, call ahead so health care providers can take 
steps to ensure that others aren't exposed. 

Take the following precautions to avoid spreading the illness: 
• Stay home from work, school and public areas, except to get medical care. 
• Avoid taking public transportation if possible. 
• Wear a mask around other people. 
• Isolate yourself as much as possible from others in your home. 
• Use a separate bedroom and bathroom if possible. 
• Avoid sharing dishes, glasses, bedding and other household items. 

Should I wear a mask?  

The CDC recommends wearing cloth face coverings in public places, such as the grocery store, where it's 
difficult to avoid close contact with others. This updated advice is based on data showing that people 
with COVID-19 can transmit the virus before they realize they have it. Using masks in public may help 
reduce the spread from people who don't have symptoms. Non-medical cloth masks are recommended for 
the public. Surgical masks and N-95 respirators are in short supply and should be reserved for health care 
providers.  Here’s the Surgeon General’s Advice: https://youtu.be/9YLXEhSjVsw 

For Employment & Financial Assistance and More: 
https://arizonatogether.org/ and en español: https://arizonatogether.org/es/ 

For more information, see www.yavapai.us/chs 
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